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Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 

kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
     

         Tuesday 13February 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

PARENT INFORMATION AFTERNOON 
 

A Parent/Teacher information afternoon will be held on Thursday 1 March 2018.   The afternoon is being 

held to provide parents and carers with the opportunity to meet the class teachers and to hear of grade 

and class plans for the year. 
 

There will not be time for individual interviews during the evening, however, if you have a particular concern 

that you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher, a time can be made for an individual interview on 

another day. 
 

This year we will begin each Parent Information session with a free sausage sizzle for everyone.  We 

understand that at these times child minding might be difficult for some parents, and students are welcome to 

attend and play hand ball in one of the allocated areas that we will have open with one of our teachers 

supervising the students.  
 

Parent Information Afternoon Sessions: 
 

Classes Free BBQ  Session Time Where 

KD, 1A and 2/3K         4:00pm      4:30pm – 5:10pm 1A and Community Room 

3/4C, 4/5H and  5/6S 4:30pm  5:20pm – 6:00pm 4/5H & 5/6S rooms 
 

In each session, we will meet together for the first 30 minutes to discuss some of the wonderful things we have 

planned for 2018. Teachers will be sharing their plans based around: 
 

 Learning Goals and Success Criteria - how lessons will have a clear direction and the expectations for 

students 

 Overview of Curriculum 

 Individual smart goals – catering for student’s individual needs 

 What differentiation looks like in the classroom 

 Growth Mindset- changing the way our students think, moving from the “I can’t” to the “I can” 

 See-saw 

 3 Way Learning Conversations, incorporated with our parent teacher interviews. 

 Learning and Support 
 

In the last 10 minutes of the session, you will meet with your child’s classroom teacher as a group to discuss 

class related issues such as homework, classroom expectations and any other needs related to that class. 
 

Mr Elvis and Mrs McPhee will also be sharing their roles within in our school and classrooms. 

 

Please return to the Sausage Sizzle note below to the office by Friday 23 February 2018 to assist us with 

catering. 
 

We hope you will be able to join us.   
 

 

Androula Kavallaris      Selena McPhee 

Principal                                                                                  R/Deputy Principal & Instructional Leader 
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Sausage Sizzle 
To ensure that we cater for all that will be attending on the evening, please complete the reply slip below and 

return it to the office by Friday 23 February 2018. 

 

 

Name of Student:  ………………………………….   Class:  ……………………. 

 

Family Members attending:   ……………………………….. 

 

Number of sausage sandwiches: ------------------     Chicken     
       

  Beef      
 

             Halal 
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